February 2, 2021
To whom it may concern:

I am currently Andres Rodriguez’s sophomore chemistry teacher and I have had the
opportunity to get to know him since the start of this school year. As his science teacher, I have
seen that Andres has a skilled work ethic and appreciates turning in high quality work. He is very
studious and is proficient in science, math and writing. Furthermore, Andres is very skilled in
balancing his academics with extracurricular activities. Andres is currently in baseball and has
high expectations for himself, on and off the field. In addition, Andres is also extremely polite and

courteous. Andres would be an asset to any organization. Please feel free to contact me if you have

any additional questions or concerns.
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Thank you,
f‘-\ \BI
Marissa A. Flores

Del Valle HS Science Teacher

mflores108@yisd.net
915-434-3272




